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CONNECTED COMMUNITIES 
Connected Communities strategies continue to move a 
head. What an exiting time for all our students, families 
and staff. Hillvue is looking forward to establishing a 
preschool in the future. Last week it was announced 
that an Acting Executive Principal will be working at 
Hillvue for the first two terms of 2013 as interviews 
continue for our new principal and to enable planning 
to start with local communities.  
 
Connected Communities will allow us at Hillvue to work 
closely with various community organisations so that 
our students reach their full potential and complete 
school. We will be linked with other service providers 
such as health, welfare, early childhood education and 
care and vocational education and training at the local 
level to ensure the needs and aspirations of students 
are addressed in a holistic way. Moving into the 
workforce with the skills required for modern society.  
 
Ms Michele Hall has been appointed as Executive 
Director, Connected Communities and commenced in 
the role on 17 September 2012. Michele was 
previously the Director of Aboriginal Education and 
Training, in the NSW Department of Education and 
Communities. Michele has extensive experience in a 
range of senior roles and in Aboriginal education. She 
also brings a deep understanding and knowledge of 
current issues in education and training at a state and 
national level. 
 
HIGH SCHOOL 

Transition to Peel 
High continues. Last 
week Year 5 visited 
Peel High School and 
learnt how to cook 
ANZAC biscuits. I 
hope that parents 
were able to taste the 
yummy pieces that 
arrived home. 
Students were excited 

about making a key holder during their experience in 
wood-work. A great 
way to become 
familiar with High 
School, before 
actually starting. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SWIMMING 
Our Hillvue School swimming scheme is currently 
being organised by Mrs Galvin and Mr Hollinworth. 
Further information will be coming home in the next 
few days. 
The Australian lifestyle is full of water and fun:- 
beaches, rivers, dams, fishing, craw bobbing and 
boating. It is very important that water safety and 
swimming is taught to our children.  
 
However, even though your children are taught the 
basics during swimming lessons it is important that 
their skills are regularly put in to practice so they gain 
confidence and improve their skills and fitness. 
 
UPDATING DETAILS 
Please ensure that your contact details and emergency 
contact persons’ details are up to date.  Also ensure 
that your child’s medical details are current, especially 
during the spring season as there are allergies and 
asthma everywhere.  Thank You 
 
Have a great week! 
Tina White  
Principal 

 
 
 
Diary Dates    Term 4 
   
Week 5    
Wed 7 November  P & C Meeting 6pm 
Wed 7 November  Captains 2013 boys’ speech 
Thur 8 Nov  2013 Kinder Transition 
Fri 9 Nov   K-6 Assembly 
 
Week 6  
Thursday 15 Nov  Kinder Orientation Day 
 
Week 7 
Wed 21 Nov  Elective Sport 3-6 
 
Week 8  
Wed 28 Nov  K-6 Final Scripture - Christmas
   Elective Sport 3-6 
Week 9   
Wed 5 Dec  Elective Sport 3-6 
   6pm - P & C meeting 
Fri 7 December  Presentation Day 
 
Week 10  
Monday 10 Dec  Year 6 Farewell 
Friday 14 Dec  Class Parties 
   Reports Sent Home 
Week 11    
Wed 19 December  Students last day 2013 
Thur 20 & Fri 21 Dec School Development Days 
 

 
 
 


